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This leaflet is packed full of 
advice which can make a 
huge difference to you and 
your child. 

https://learning.nspcc.org.u
k/research-resources/leaflet
s/positive-parenting

Safer Internet Day 2022

We will be celebrating Safer Internet Day on 
Tuesday 8th February.  The theme this year 
is ‘All fun and games? Exploring
respect and relationships online’. Through 
assemblies and lessons, we will explore the 
children’s role 
in creating a safer internet and the ways they 
are shaping the
interactive entertainment spaces they are a 
part of.

As part of our celebrations, we will be 
launching our latest parent resource to 
support you to keep your children safe 
online.Look out on parentmail for more 

information 

To find out how you can join in at home with 
your child, please follow the link below

https://the-grange-school.eschools.co.uk/web/
online_safety_for_parents/448172
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TERM DATES

EVERY CHILD A MUSICIAN

Check out next week’s newsletter for information on our exciting Music 
programme. 



CLICK HERE FOR MORE COVID INFORMATION 

COVID UPDATE

As a staff group, we’re 
raising money for 
Macmillan, in memory of 
our lovely friend, Jo 
Wilson. 

If you’d like to donate, 
please send a labelled 
envelope into the school 
office. 

Thank you for your 
support. 

 For Children's mental health week we will be asking children to DRESS to EXPRESS on Friday 11th February. No donation required. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/step-4-update-what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/step-4-update-what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges


SCHOOL DINNERS

As you will be aware, we have a new Chef called Tam, known to the children as 
Chef Tam, and the kitchen staff  preparing delicious meals for the children 
every day.  
The specials have been amazingly fun and delicious, we have had Australia Day, 
Country Food Festival and Chinese New Year to name just a few.

All have been a great success and enjoyed by all.

Below are some of the comments from the children in Year 4 about the 
Australia Day…

The cake was like 
everyone holding hands & 

everyone is happy 

The meal reminded me of 
food from home.  The bread 
tastes like the bread from 

home.
LennonPatrick 

It was the best 

dinner I had ever 

had.  

Harry
 B

The rice was really good - I could eat it all day

Oisin 

RECEPTION CHILDREN ENJOYING the CHINESE 

NEW YEAR DINNER -  

WITH CHOPSTICKS & FORTUNE COOKIES 



What Parents Need to Know About YouTube

YouTube is a video-sharing social media platform that allows billions of people around the world to 
watch, share and upload their own videos with a vast range of content – including sport, entertainment, 
education and lots more. It’s a superb space for people to consume content that they’re interested in. 
As a result, this astronomically popular platform has had a huge social impact: influencing online 
culture on a global scale and creating new celebrities.

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as connecting with strangers, 
inappropriate content and high visibility.


